Dear maple Tree Families,

Winter is coming! Here’s our Cold Weather Guidelines.

- Weather appropriate clothing
Children need their muddy buddies/rain pants, as we go outside every day, rain
or shine! Their jacket/coat and shoes/boots should be waterproof as well. Please
ensure your child is dressed warmly for their outdoor time.
*We may need to stay inside, if it's too cold or too windy. In that case, we will
provide indoor physical activities.

- Extra Clothes
We'll change their clothes after our outdoor time if their clothes get wet. Please
ensure your child has extra clothes in their cubby.
*Please label your child’s belongings. We are doing our best not to mix them up
or lose them, but if there’s label on them, that helps us a lot!

- Snow day
We follow School District 61, 62 and 63. Their Snow Day is our Snow Day!
*We may call you during a day to say that the daycare is closing early due to
severe weather conditions, you MUST pick up your child by the designated time.
It is based on the safety of the children, their families and staff.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at mapletreechild@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Maple Tree Children’s Centre Management Team
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